THE
ANGLO-CATALAN
SOCIETY

Department of Hispanic Studies,
The University, SHEFFIELD S10 27TN.

Tel: (0742) 768555, Fxt.4398

23 January, 1989.

H.E. The Spanish Ambassador,

Exemo. Str. D. J.J. Puig de la Bellacasa,
The Spanish Embassy,

24 Belgrave Square,

London SW1X B80OA.

Sir,

A Committee Meeting of the Anglo-Catalan Scciety held on
January 21st noted with great pleasure your willingness, as communicated
to Dr. Walker, to accept Honorary Membership of our Society. We are
honoured that you should wish tc be associated with us. Our Secretary
Dr. George will, with your permission, add your name to the Society's
list and will send you information in due course about forthcoming acti-
vities. Our next conference is planned for London, November 18th-19th,

when we hope very much to be able to welcome you. I shall send you by
separate post copies of the titles in our Occasional Publication collec-
tien.

I take this opportunity to renew our sincere thanks for your
most considerate and generous help in arrangements for the visit last
December of President Pujol. It was an occasion when The Anglo-Catalan
Society's existence and rdle were visible in a most positive light and
gave us great encouragement to continue in our efforts. lWe are delighted
that the success of the visit is to be marked historically by your Hono-
rary Membership.

I have the honour to remain, Sir

Your obedient servant

Alan Yates
President




